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Feed the Bay Backpack Program 
 
Purpose:  Each school year, approximately 1 in 4 students in the Anchor Bay School District qualify for the Free and 
Reduced Lunch Program. To qualify for this program, students must be considered “at risk for food insecurity” and 
these students are provided with a nutritious hot lunch Monday through Friday, but not the weekends. The goal of the 
Feed the Bay Backpack Program is to ensure that every at-risk student in the Anchor Bay School District has access to 
food over the weekend, so that they show up at school on Monday, well-nourished and ready to learn. Every Friday, a 
bag of non-perishable foods will be placed in the student’s locker. 
 
**Please fill out the attached form and return it to the office if you would like to sign up your student** 
 
The Feed the Bay Backpack Program is a 100% volunteer-run, community-supported program. Just $162 provides a 
student with food on the weekends for 32 weeks during the school year.  All food and monetary donations are tax-
deductible.  To find out more, donate or volunteer with the Feed the Bay Backpack Program, Email us at 
feedthebayNB@gmail.com.  Find us on Facebook at: facebook.com/feedthebaynb.  Or, Phone us at 586-330-0626 and 
ask to speak to one of our committee chairs to see how you can get involved with this program. 
Packing Committee-Michelle Stone  /  Pantry Committee-Becky Farris  /  Volunteer Committee-Darlene Nowaczyk   
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